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Dear Hilary, 

 
EXAMINATION OF THE WEST DORSET AND WEYMOUTH & PORTLAND 

COUNCILS COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE LEVY CHARGING SCHEDULE - 
REPORT FOR FACT CHECKING 
 

Further to my letter of 6 July notifying you of the estimated date of 17 July by when 
you could expect to receive the examiner’s report.  My colleague, Stuart Liddington 

wrote to earlier this week, to advise you that as you have been asked to provide 
comments to the Inspector in relation to the Ministerial statement on renewable 
energy policy, a new date will be given to you for the sending of the Local Plan report.   

 
Your CIL is very closely linked to your Local Plan and the aim is to send both reports 

to you on the same day.  I will advise you of a new date by when you can expect to 
receive the examiner’s CIL report as soon as it is known.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Andy Gadsby 
 

 
Andy Gadsby 
Plans Team 

 
   

 
 
 
  

 


